
 Jo Solo   A Play about Loneliness at School 

 

Friday 16th February 2018 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

To support our Personal Development, Health and Physical Education curriculum, Jo Solo, an entertaining 
and educational K-6 drama performance is coming to NEPS on Tuesday 13th March 2018.  

Exploring the theme of loneliness at school, the play offers strategies of how students can care for their 
peers and help make the school a safe and happy place for everybody. As the children go on the journey of 
Jo’s story they are made aware of the emotions and feelings that being alone can bring. Through empathising 
with Jo, the play encourages children to think beyond themselves and to be sensitive towards the plight of 
others. 

Performance Details 

 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office with payment of $6.00 by              
Friday 9th March 2018. If payment is made online, please record your receipt number on the permission 
slip. 

Kind regards, 

Natalie Varagnolo         Mick McCann 
Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Jo Solo Permission Note 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________, of class __________ 

to attend the performance of Jo Solo on Tuesday 13th March 2018 under the school COLA.  

Please tick payment option: 

I have enclosed payment of $6.00.  or 

I have made my online payment.   My receipt number is_______________________________________ 
 

Signed: ____________________________________ Parent/Caregiver      Date:_______________________ 

Event Jo Solo 
Date Tuesday 13th March 2018 
Time 11:30am 
Who ALL students K-6 
Cost $6.00 
Where School COLA 
Supervision Class teachers 


